
For residents on Erickson, Harrogate and Larwood Roads. 

Sewer upgrades will be starting soon in your area. Here are some details to note:

Larwood/Erickson Sewer Upgrade News             July 3, 2018 

 

The Larwood/Erickson Sewer Upgrade Project is about to begin.  Work under this project 

includes the renewal and upgrade of sanitary sewer mains on Erickson, Harrogate and 

Larwood roads. These upgrades are required to address existing conditions and growth 

related demands in the Jubilee Heights neighbourhood.  

Getting Ready for Construction 

Work is expected to commence July 9 and be completed by winter 

2018. The work will take place on Larwood from Highway 19A to 

Harrogate, continue south on Harrogate to Erickson and then west 

along Erickson to Fairmile Road.  The work is limited to the road right 

of way and will only include asphalt replacement. Local residents may 

experience minor inconveniences while the contractor works past 

their address. 

 

Road Closures 

Traffic management during construction will be the responsibility of the contractor doing the work. More details about 

traffic interruptions are available on the City’s website. Information about road access will be posted with general 

project information updates on the City’s website. 

 

Construction Impacts 

During construction, on street parking will be impacted and may not be available in front of your home. As the 

contractor gets close to service switchovers, people living at all addresses along this route will be contacted in advance 

so as to ensure any disruption is minimized as your sewer service is switched from the old main to new. 

 

For more information visit www.campbellriver.ca or contact the Project Team at: 

E-mail: capitalprojects@campbellriver.ca    Phone: 250.286.5700 
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